From: <u>Severino, Lori</u>

Subject: March 18 SAAG Meeting cancelled

Hello SAAG,

In light of the <u>County's guidance on COVID-19</u> and the City's pandemic response efforts, we are cancelling the March 18<sup>th</sup> SAAG meeting. We are working on a back-up plan so that we can still share information with you next week, answer your questions, hear your feedback, and have a virtual group discussion. We are also working on contingencies for the public engagement events planned for this spring.

The draft summary of the January 16<sup>th</sup> SAAG meeting is available <u>here</u>, for your review.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks, Lori

## **Lori Severino**

Diridon Program Manager (408) 535-3537 www.diridonsj.org